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August 21, 2017 - 3rd Monday of Month 

Social  6:30 pm   Meeting 7:00 pm  

HEXIFIED PANELS   

with Liz Granberg 

   
    AUGUST 21, 2017 MEETING 

    Granny Smith’s Trunk Show by Joan Smith 

 

  On August 21, 2017, Joan Smith of Osborne, Kansas, will share  
   her quilts with our guild when she presents “Granny Smith’s  
  Trunk Show”.  Joan is a native of Great Bend, Kansas, who  
  discovered her love of quilting once her children had left home.   
  She enrolled in numerous classes throughout the region, and she  
  will share projects from these with us.  She incorporates traditional  
  patterns and earth-tones in her collection.  Her precision and  
  attention to detail are reflected in her work. 
 

 

Redeemer Lutheran Church 
743 East Magnolia 
Salina KS  67401 

 

AUGUST HOSTESS 
        

Debbie Cheswick 
Becky Mettlen 

Joan White 
 

TRUNK SHOW 
 

Joan Smith 
Guest Speaker 

JUNE 

BOARD MEETING 

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

MISSON STATEMENT 
 
  The purpose of the Guild shall be to provide an avenue to   
  enrich the community through quilt making, to stimulate an  
  interest in quilts to promote and advance the art of quilt- 
  making and related subjects and to encourage the  
  preservation of quilts and their history. 

http://www.silverneedles.org/
mailto:Chub60ks@yahoo.com
mailto:collinsr280@gmail.com


    

FROM THE PRESIDENT  

    Karen Sutton 

 

Karen’s Korner, 
  
Wow, where did the summer go?  It’s almost time for school to start.   
 
I hope many of you entered your quilts in the Saline County Fair!  Even if you didn’t 
enter, hopefully, you took time to walk through to see all the beautiful quilts. 
 
I have been working on some community service quilts.  Debbie Breer and Fran 
Swisher have been working hard to make up some simple quilt kits.  They have done all 
the hard work.  All you need to do is sew 7 seams!  The quilts are simple, quick and fun 
to make.  Be sure to pick up one or more from them at the next meeting.  If you don’t 
want to quilt them, Terrie Goddard will quilt and self bind them for you Just give the 
quilt tope and backing to Katie Weis or to me and we will get them to her.  The guild 
has purchased batting, and has given it Terrie to use for our quilts. 
 
                                                                       Happy Quilting! 
                                                                                 Karen 

 

        
           
 
 

           Edna Richert, 116 S. Anderson Street, Assaria, KS 67416,  
        785-667-4695, rich@hometelco.net 
 
         Marie Jewell, 2054 Lambertson Lane, Apt. 6, Salina, KS 67401, 
         316-835-4027, gmariejewell@gmail.com 
 
 

mailto:rich@hometelco.net


                                                                                          
 

    
 

SILVER NEEDLES QUILT GUILD 
 
The Silver Needles Quilt Guild (SNQG) meeting was called to order by President 
Karen Sutton on July 16, 2017, at 7:00 pm.  There were sixty-four members and three 
guests in attendance. 
 

Karen thanked Ann Jordan and Leadell Ediger for the beautiful display of their 
mother’s handwork and also for serving as hostesses for the evening.  Visitors were 
introduced and welcomed to the meeting.  Door prizes were won by Roxanna Belden, 
Debbie Breer, PJ Johnson, and Joan White. 
 

A motion was made and seconded and after a show of hands the minutes of the 
previous meeting were approved as presented.  The treasurer’s report was filed for 
audit. 
 

Debbie Breer announced that quilt kits and batting are available for the Community 
Service Quilts.  She also told us about the Tri-Rivers fair, because the SNQG is the 
sponsor for the quilting division.  Exhibits need to be turned in on the August 9, 2017.   
Call Debbie if you have questions. 
 

Carol Keeler showed the Trio Opportunity Quilt for this year’s luncheon. The Trio 
event was explained and volunteers were asked to sign up to help with the many duties 
involved in making the Trio a success. 
 

LaQuita Geis announced that one more hostess was needed for the August meeting.  
There were six members that participated in Show and Tell. 
 

Louise Haworth asked if there were still copies of the membership list available.  A few 
copies that were on hand at the meeting were distributed and more will be available at 
the August meeting. 
 

Cyndi Morris introduced the speaker for the evening.  Dana Jones from Colorado gave 
a very informative program, “The Quilts and Quiltmakers of Caohagan Island.” 
 

Meeting adjourned.                                                                    
 
Jody Robben, Secretary  



        AUGUST 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Kathy Luett 8/7 
 

Becky Mettlen 8/19 
 

Bea Mach 8/22 
 

Louise Haworth 8/28 
 

Kathy Dixon 8/29 
 

Connie Ward 8/30 
 
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Deborah Cheswick 9/2 
 

PJ Johnson 9/3 
 

Barbara Walker 9/4 
 

Judy Kohman 9/5 
 

Nadine Martinitz 9/18 
 

Connie Sweet 9/23 
 

Carolyn Urban 9/30 
 
  



 

2017 Donating To: 
 

Hospice of Salina 
The Dialysis Center 

and 
Foster Care 

 
 

Community Service Quilts 

Debbie Breer and Fran Swisher 

 
 

 
HELP US WITH OUR SERVICE QUILTS!! 

 

 

If you would like your 

quilt tops quilted by a 

friend of Katie Weis, 

please provide the 

batting and backing 

along with your top. 

 

The backing needs to be 

four to six inches larger 

than the quilt. 

 

Please make 

arrangements with  

Katie Weis. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  Kits and batting are available for the  

  Community Service Quilts. 

 

  You may turn in your completed quilts at any  

  time.   

 

 

  If you wish to donate any fabrics, Debbie and  

  Fran have kits available to be given out at guild 

  meetings.   

 

  If you have any questions, please contact them  

  at: 

 

                           Debbie Breer      (785) 819-2642 

                           Fran Swisher      (785) 820-8852 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

SILVER NEEDLES QUILT GUILD 
PROGRAMS 2017-2018 

PROGRAM CHAIRS: 

Cyndi Morris (785) 484-2050         cyndi_mo@yahoo.com. 
Kristy Yenkey (785) 825-8996        kristy.yenkey@gmail.com 

 

CALENDAR  2017 

 

  SEPTEMBER  18, 2017 
 
  Julie Craig is a designer, teacher, lecturer, and shop owner.  Her shop 
  in Wichita, Kansas, specializes in hand-dyed and specialty trims from 
  Italy, Japan, and Germany as the United States.  Julie’s collection of  
  antique crazy quilts dating from the 1880s to present allow her to  
  share the rich history of crazy quilting.  Her love of historic  
  needlework, ribbon-work, lace-making, and crazy quality have taken  
  her all over.  Julie has been features in “The 100,000 Quilt Challenge  
  Magazine, Quilting Arts, Somerset Studio and has been privileged to  
  teach at the International Quilt Show for 16 years.  She admits that  
  sometimes it doesn’t seem like work!  Julie is best know for her  
  original designs, unique color schemes, and eclectic mix of materials.   
  Julie resides in Wichita, Kansas with her husband and says her newest  
  interest is five grandchildren with three more coming this year.   All  
  under the age of five!  Yes, you can make a washable crazy quilt for a  
  baby!  The title of the lecture is “Crazy Quilts, Past and Present”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2017-2018 SNQG CHALLENGE 
 

  In the past year, the Silver Needles Quilt Guild has had presentations  
  that included barn quilts and modern quilts.  Based on the interest  
  generated, it was decided that this year’s challenge be selected with  
  that in mind. 
  
  Quilts for this year’s challenge may be an actual barn quilt painted on 
  wood, a one block traditional pattern much like a barn quilt made 
  from fabric, or a modern one-block quilt.  This will provide members  
  with an opportunity to create a quilt of their liking, suited to their own 
  style.  Quilts may include borders or be borderless.  Any size wooden 
  barn quilt block and any size fabric entries from a single block, table 
  topper, to king size quilt will be eligible for an award. 

 

mailto:cyndi_mo@yahoo.com
mailto:kristy.yenkey@gmail.com


 

 

NOTES  

 

SEWING GROUP 
 

Tuesdays 3p-6p and Sunday 2p-6pm     
148 S 11th Street, Salina- Dr. Schewe Sewing Group  
 

They are still going strong.  I talked to Dr. Schewe this 
month, and she greatly appreciates all your donations of 
fabrics and time to sew.   
 

You can choose to make whatever design you desire.  The 
quilts will go to cancer patients at Tammy Walker Cancer 
Center.  The group has completed 200 quilts as of May.  
Any fabric donations are appreciated.  This is a wonderful 
thing they are doing.  Dr. Schewe has everything there.  You 
just sit down and sew.   
 

Please call Dr. Schewe if you have any questions.  Her cell 
is:  493-1195. 
 

Thank you. 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
    
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Our advertisers support our guild's newsletter.   
  

  

  



Friendships are sewn...one stitch at a time. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE:  I would 
like to have all items for the newsletter in 
by the first Monday of each month.  This 
will enable me to get the newsletter out a 
week before the meeting.  I really 
appreciate all of your help in getting the 
letter together. 

 
Please feel free to contact me with news 
items or suggestions for the newsletter.  
Thank you.  Rosie               

 

 

 

 


